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I would like to voice my concern with moving forward with this Bill, LD104. 
Requiring batch testing will further hurt and already difficult to succeed market. 
Mandatory testing will increase costs drastically for small, craft farmers and will 
reduce the equity of the industry. Further research must be done before enacting such 
drastic changes to Maines Medical Cannabis Market. 


